
May 27, 2022

Updates From the Road 
  

Dear Praying Churches and Friends,


	 As always we would like to thank you for your prayer 
and financial support. This past month has kept us on 
our toes! We have been in meetings in Georgia, 
Kentucky and Ohio. While in Georgia for a missions 
conference I was able to give my testimony as well as 
give a charge for the men’s prayer breakfast and Sabrina 
was given the opportunity to teach the young ladies teen 
class for Sunday school. 


	 While traveling North the flex plate on our truck 
cracked; though we were unsure of the exact problem 
the Lord had us in right where He wanted us to be. We 
were close enough to a sweet church that allowed us to 
park our camper while the truck was being repaired. 
After almost three weeks of waiting for the part to be 
shipped in, our truck was back in running condition! 
Praise the Lord, for knowing exactly what we are in need 
of, before we do. Our hearts were greatly encouraged by 
spending time with this church and we heard some heart 
stirring preaching! 


	 We rented a vehicle to go to our meetings and after a 
wonderful missions conference, we were informed of a 
church taking us on for support! Here are a few prayer 
requests, we are currently in Michigan for the passing of 
one of Sabrina’s family members. Would you pray for her 
siblings and for the extended family and that the Lord 
would give us opportunities to share the Gospel with 
them. Thank you for your faithfulness! 


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 
FBCEvart.com

Website: deneaustoitaly.org Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com 
WWNTBM.com

Praise Reports 

• We have made more meetings 
this last month! 

• 1 new supporter 

Prayer Requests 

• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened. 

• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed, and God 
to continue to call new 
missionaries. 

• Our calendar to continue to fill 
up with meetings for this year 
and next. 

• We have a few more items on 
the truck to be fixed. 

Our Boys 

• Emrys and Theo are nearly 
finished with their first year of 
schooling; and they are 
looking forward to the summer 
weather.
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